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Dear Fellow Helpers of the Truth:  

       Christmas greetings in the precious name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 
Matthew 1:23 says, “ Behold a virgin shall be with child, and shall bring forth
a son and they shall call his name Emmanuel which being interpreted is, 
God with us.”  As Carolyn and I close our twenty-fifth year of missionary 
ministry, it is time to thank you for your faithful prayers, encouragement, and 
financial support over the years.  Your faithfulness and the blessings of our 
Lord Jesus Christ has allowed us and our volunteers to hold over three 
hundred services so far this year. This has given us the privilege and 
opportunity to proclaim the Gospel of Jesus Christ to hundreds of inmates that 
have never heard a clear presentation of the Gospel. 

      At this time of year, our hearts and minds often turn to family and friends. 
Our inmates also think of family and friends. What a blessing it is to be able to 
tell them how to receive Jesus Christ as their personal Savior, and through the 
new birth how they can be in the family of God. Many of these men and 
women think life is hopeless until they realize that Jesus Christ (God) has 
forgiven them of their sins and has given them many promises in the Bible. 
What a joy it is when we learn that an inmate has received Jesus Christ as his 
or her personal Savior through the messages and Bible lessons each week.   

     Since our last letter, several of our faithful volunteers have been very sick.            
Your urgent prayers are needed that our Lord Jesus Christ will call more               
laborers into the field of jail ministry.  Also, pray that our new volunteers will                
have an orientation meeting, so that they can receive their cards to go into the 
jail.  
     We praise our Lord Jesus Christ for all that He has done and is doing in the 
lives of our inmates. Please continue to pray for more men and women to be 
saved and for the ones who are saved to grow in grace and the knowledge of 
our Lord Jesus Christ.  

      Carolyn and I are most grateful for God’s blessings and your continued 
prayers and support.  May our Lord Jesus Christ richly bless you as you 
continue to love and serve Him. Remember, Jesus Christ is the perfect gift to 
give or receive at any time of the year.

Your Missionaries to the Inmates,
Joe and Carolyn Cannon


